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DATE: 8/10/07 
 
FROM: Kirk Anderson 
 
TO: Joe Arias  
 36/60 Advisory Team 
 
SUBJECT: Advisory Team Selection 
 

 
Congratulations, you have been selected to participate in our first 36/60 advisory team.  As you 
all know, this initiative is moving very quickly and we are to a point where we need more people 
to review materials, make presentations, conduct training workshops and play test new ideas 
with children and coaches. 
 
We have much to do before we get together as a group.  You will be the first to receive the new 
practice plans, and we will also be sending you a copy of the 3-hour training program for 
coaches and parents working with children age 10 and under. 
 
We will conduct a 2 ½ day training session with our entire team present.  This is presently being 
arranged and we are targeting the second week in November, with exact dates to be determined. 
 
I am very excited about the quality, experience and enthusiasm of this group.  You will all be 
involved in one of the most important projects for young players in the United States soon. 
 
Thank you for applying.  We will be in touch frequently as more information is available. 

 


